M E M O R A N D U M
TO:

Randy Poe, Superintendent



Bonnie Rickert Chairperson



Board Members

FROM:
Dr. Jim Detwiler, Deputy Superintendent/CAO


Casey Jaynes, Director of MS/HS Teaching and Learning
DATE:
June 1, 2018
RE:
4th Math Credit Recommendation
​​​​​​​ 
The minimum graduation regulation 704 KAR 3:305 (3)(b) states, “A mathematics course or its equivalent as determined by the district shall be taken each year of high school to ensure readiness for postsecondary education or the workforce.
Learning Support Services has worked with the Boone County ATC and the Boone County High Schools to develop a list of recommended courses to meet this requirement.
All of our BCS High Schools have agreed to this listing that is attached.
I recommend the Board of Education approves the attached 4th Math Credit course list as presented.
Jim Detwiler
Deputy Superintendent/CAO

